
  
 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
 

Date:   ________________ 
 
Name:  ___________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________ 
 
City:  ______________________   Postal Code:  __________ 
 
Telephone Number:  ________________________________ 
 
Email:  ____________________________________________ 
 
Occupation:  _______________________________________   
 
Please tell us briefly why you are interested in becoming a member of 
the Paderewski Society Home and whether you would be interested in 
serving on the Board of Directors. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 GREENMEADOW COURT 
ST. CATHARINES, ON  L2N 7P2 
paderewskihome@gmail.com 



The Paderewski Society Home was established in 1980 as a not-for-profit 

corporation in compliance with the Ontario Corporations Act. It is an 

independent senior living facility that boasts 70 units, including both one and 

two-bedroom apartments. These units are designed with affordability in 

mind, offering rent geared to income and accessible options.  We offer 

affordable housing to seniors aged 55 and over, which is subsidized by the 

Regional Municipality of Niagara and known as Niagara Regional Housing 

Services. 

We are actively seeking volunteers who are interested in becoming members 

and potentially serving on the Board of Directors. These roles are volunteer 

opportunities, and no compensation is provided for serving as a member or 

on the Board of Directors.  Membership is open to Canadian citizens residing 

in the Niagara Region. 

Members are occasionally invited to participate in Board Meetings and are 

entitled to attend the Annual General Membership Meeting, where they may 

exercise their voting rights if necessary. 

Members are also encouraged to volunteer at Board of Directors’ events for 

tenants such as the Canada Day Picnic and Christmas Social. 

Residents of Paderewski Society Home are ineligible for membership and for 

positions on the Board of Directors. 

The annual membership fee is $10.  

Membership applications are reviewed during the Board of Directors’ 

meetings. 

For any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at paderewskihome@gmail.com. 

 


